
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/7/2010 7:58:04 AM
To: 'Deal, Matthew' (matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Lavinson, Melissa A

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MALP45107730); Kline, 
Steven L. (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SLK5)

Bee:
Subject: RE: Washington DC in January

Matt - Melissa, our Sr Director of Federal Government Relations, will be in town that week. Steve 
Kline's schedule is still in flux but reach out to here when your plans to Washington finalize.

From: Deal, Matthew [mailto:matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 4:57 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Washington DC in January

Brian,

Looks like I will be in DC on Tuesday January 4 thru Saturday January 8. It would be great if you could 
suggest some folks that I should try and touch base with. I also may make it out there for the February 
NARUC meetings - but given budget issues I may not be able to attend unless I self-fund.

-M
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